
Town of North Hampton NH 

Economic Development Committee Minutes 

Minutes from February 6, 2019 at 5:05 PM 

Video of the meeting ‐ https://townhallstreams.com/stream.php?location_id=35&id=21286 

 
In attendance: Glenn Martin, Kirsten Larsen Schultz, Nancy Monaghan, Rick Stanton, Anthony 
Pastellis, Les Stachow 
 
Via Phone: Jim Better, Joe Bernardo 
 
Absent: Phil Wilson, Kathleen Kilgore 
 
 
5:05 PM - Call to order 
 
Vote to allow Jim Better and Joe Bernardo to participate via phone. Nancy made the motion to 
allow. Rick seconded. Voice vote aye by all those present.  
 
Presentation by Mark LaLiberte from NH Department of Resources and Economic. Development. 
Department has various resources available to the town and town’s businesses such as assistance 
with website development, access to CIBOR, Tax Credits such as ERZ, DRA, and others. 
 
Distributed report given to Select Board at January 20 meeting. Meeting went well however 
pending formal approval by Select Board. Motion to approve report to select board by Rick, 
Seconded by Les. Voice vote taken with all in favor. 
 
Committee will discuss 2019 agenda upon formal approval of committee by Select Board. 
 
Nancy mentioned that Planning board is discussing possible EDC subcommittee. To be discussed at 
February 19 Planning Board meeting. 
 
Discussion on proper course of action for researching deeds of Route 1 corridor property owners. 
Should this be a paid project? Committee consensus was that a subcommittee could split up the 
properties and conduct initial research before pursuing methods requiring incurring an expense. 
Rick, Kirsten, and Glenn to further discuss. 
 
6:00: Chair adjourned the meeting. Next meeting scheduled for March 6 at 5pm. 
 

   

 

 

 


